
 
 

 
 
INVITATION 
 
Dear fellow IPBA members and friends 
 
The College of Law Australia, on behalf of the IPBA, cordially invites you to a cocktail 
reception on Friday, 14 February 2025 at the College of Law HQ in Sydney, Australia. 
 
This marks the IPBA’s first in-person event in Australia since 2018 and we anticipate an 
enjoyable evening of drinks, nibbles and networking with fellow IPBA members and friends. 
 
We are delighted to welcome Michael Chu, IPBA President-Elect, who will discuss the IPBA 
2025 Chicago Conference and what we can expect from this upcoming event. 
 
This will be a great opportunity to hear from Michael and gain insight into the future of the 
association, while connecting with your peers. 
 
To confirm your attendance, please register using the link below. We hope you can join us 
for this event.  
 

Date:               Friday, 14 February 2025 

Timing:          5.00pm – 7pm  

Venue:            College of Law Australia HQ, Level 4, 570 George St, 

  Sydney, NSW  

RSVP:             By Friday, 7 February 2025  

 

    
 
For more information about the event please contact James Jung at jjung@collaw.edu.au. 

 
 

Event sponsored by: 
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